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Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Are your children interested in playing basketball? If they’d like to learn new skills while having fun with 
friends, consider signing them up for our after-school basketball program! 

Basketball for Years 1-3: 

• Cost: £15.00 
• Schedule: Wednesdays, 3:15 pm – 4:00 pm 
• Dates: 11th Sep, 18th Sep, 25th Sep, 9th Oct, 16th Oct 

Basketball for Years 4-6: 

• Cost: £12.00 
• Schedule: Thursdays, 3:15 pm – 4:00 pm 
• Dates: 12th Sep, 19th Sep, 26th Sep, 17th Oct 

Each club has a maximum capacity of 20 children. To request a spot, please email Mrs. Freeman at 
info@morden.merton.sch.uk. Be sure to include your child’s name, class, and the club they wish to join in 
your email. Please do not call the office to reserve a place, we can only accept an email. 

Mrs Freeman will return your email to confirm if your child has a place or if they have been put on our 
waiting list.  

Please remember that all clubs finish promptly at 4:00 pm. It is important to pick up your child on time; 
otherwise, you may forfeit their place in the club. If your child has an after-school club on the same day, they 
may wear their PE kit to school. If it’s a mufti day, they should bring their PE kit to change into. 

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you would like them to walk home after the club, please include this in your 
email. 

Special Offer: Any children attending Morden Marvels can join this club for free during the Autumn term. If 
you would like your child to take advantage of this offer, please let Mrs. Freeman know in your email. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs. J Freeman 
Office & Extended Services Manager 


